
 

 

 

 

13th October 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Oh Yes It Is!  Rectory Gardens Christmas trip to Hackney Empire Pantomime 

We are very excited to let you know about our upcoming trip to Hackney Empire to watch Aladdin. 

Years 3 & 4 – Tuesday 21st November 2023 

Years 5 & 6 – Tuesday 28th November 2023 

Please provide your child with a healthy packed lunch (no nuts, sweets, fizzy drinks or yoghurt) as 

the children will eat an early packed lunch at school.  We will be making our way on public transport 

to Hackney Central.  We anticipate returning at approximately 5.15pm so children will need to be 

collected from school at that time. 

The ticket cost is £11 per child however the PSA will subsidise the cost for those families that may 

require help.  Payment should be made via SchoolMoney and you can also give consent when you 

pay. Please email swalker@stmarysn8.co.uk if you would like to request a reduced price. 

 Yours sincerely,  

   Jane O’Brien 

Jane O’Brien 
Headteacher 
 

 
Hackney Empire Pantomime Trip Tuesday 21st & Tuesday 28th November 2023 

 
My child will attend 
 
I have paid £11.00 
 
I can pay £7.00 (subsidised by PSA) 
 
 
Child: …………………………………………………………………………… Class: ……………………….… 
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